
CEQA EMAIL MISCOMUNICATION


SEPT 8, 2024 TO JAN 5, 2025


Mx. Pfau, the Resident at 61657 Alta Vista, exchanged emails with Land planner Ron Cruz. 
Over 6 emails sent and 1 response email, specifically asking for any information about the 
CEQA study. Emails spanned over the CEQA open comment period and the resident received 
no notice while the Planner neglected to reply to the resident.  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CEQA OPEN COMMENT PERIOD 

OCTOBER 23, 2024 to NOVEMBER 25, 2024



